
Important information regarding the 2024 CIPAC meeting


Dear colleagues,


The block code (544333) necessary for the preferred hotel booking at the Wageningen International 
Congress Centre (WICC) is extended up and until April 12. However after April 1 the block code is only 
valid for 35 bookings so first come, first served. Please make use of this offer as soon as possible as 
alternative accommodation might be difficult to find in Wageningen. Remember, after April 12 the 
availability of a single room cannot be guaranteed. The rate of €105/room/night, incl. breakfast and VAT, 
excl. tourist tax will not change after April 12.


Furthermore, we received messages about the non-availability of single rooms. If you intend to book or 
have booked before April 1 and you have used the block code 544333 this is not correct as single rooms 
should be available. Please contact in that case the WICC by email: sales@wicc.nl or info@wicc.nl while 
mentioning CIPAC 2024. The staff of WICC will then assist you with your booking.


Kind regards, Theo de Rijk, Joost Memelink



